
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Pine Bluff Economic and Community Development Department will be 

accepting public comments on the 2023 Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation 

Report (CAPER) beginning March 13, 2024 thru March 28, 2024. You may review this 

report at the Economic & Community Development Office, 716 South Georgia Street, or 

on the web at www.cityofpinebluff-ar.gov/economic-and-community-development.  

Comments can be made at ecdhomes@cityofpinebluff-ar.gov or mailed to Economic & 

Community Development, 716 S. Georgia, Pine Bluff, AR 71601. 

 

Also, a public hearing to receive comments on the CAPER will be held: 

 

DATE:  Thursday, March 21, 2024       

 

 TIME:   5:00PM 

  

LOCATION: OLD CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS* 

     200 EAST 8TH STREET 

                       PINE BLUFF, ARKANSAS 
                            *10th Avenue Entrance 

 

The City of Pine Bluff Economic & Community Development Department will submit 

the 2023 CAPER to the Department of Housing and Urban Development on March 29, 

2024.                     
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